
 
 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2023-24/102 Date: March 13th ,2024  

Dear Parent, 

In our endeavour to enrich the minds of the students and make them aware of career opportunities, the 

school is planning a field visit to O.P. Jindal Global University,Sonipat on 22nd march 2024(Friday) for 

class 12th  students from 8:00 am to 1pm tentatively. The students who are willing for the visit must 

bring in the filled consent form duly signed by the parents and submit to the school counselor.The 

students will come to school as per regular school timings in proper school uniform. Kindly arrange the 

pick-up for your ward accordingly.You may contact the accompanying counselor ma’am for further 

queries. 

 

 

 
Regards 

Geeta Gangwani 

Principal 
 

 

 

CONSENT FORM 

 
I  ,Father/Mother  of  of  class  Sec  , Admission no 

  , am willing to send my ward for field visit to O.P. Jindal Global University,Sonipat 

on 22nd march 2024(Friday). 

 
Signature of Parent   


